
Important Announcement 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We are writing to inform you that, after careful consideration, [Company Name] has decided to 

file for Chapter 11 bankruptcy. This decision was not made lightly, and we want to assure you 

that we are committed to working through this process to emerge as a stronger entity. 

During this time, our services will continue to operate as usual, and we will strive to meet your 

needs without interruption. Our team is dedicated to providing you with the support you require, 

and we encourage you to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

We appreciate your loyalty and understanding during this challenging time. We believe that with 

your continued support, we will be able to navigate this situation successfully. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


